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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE ANNOUNCING THE NATIONAL POINT OF CONTACT FOR THE INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION ON TRANSPARENCY IN CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS ACQUISITIONS PURSUANT TO OPERATIVE PARAGRAPH 54 OF RESOLUTION AG/RES. 2809 (XLIII-O/13)
Permanent Mission of Chile

to the

Organization of American States

Note No. 206


The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the OAS Secretariat for Multidimensional Security and has the honor to announce that, pursuant to operative paragraph 54 of resolution AG/RES. 2809, “Advancing Hemispheric Security: A Multidimensional Approach,” adopted by the OAS General Assembly at its forty-third regular session,  the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile has appointed First Secretary Rodrigo Hume Figueroa as the new National Point of Contact for the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions.

First Secretary Rodrigo Hume can be contacted at the Directorate of International and Human Security of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile, by phone at Tel. (56-2) 2827-4172 or via e-mail: rhume@minrel.gov.cl

The Permanent Mission of Chile avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the OAS Secretariat for Multidimensional Security renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., August 9, 2013
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